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Matthew J. Kluger, Esq. 
859 Concourse Village West 
Bronx, NY 10451 

Dear Mr. Kluger: 

..L:P'~ J:Y. :/(/(/:/(/ 

March 3, 2011 

It gives me great pleasure to appoint you as a member of the Assigned Counsel Plan 
Central Screening Committee, First Judicial Department, for a three-year term ending June 30, 
2013. 

As you know, the Screening Committee plays a vital role in assuring the high quality of 
advocacy on behalf of the indigent in Criminal Court proceedings within the First Department. 
Your service on the Committee is crucial to the provision of legal services to the most vulnerable 
of our citizens. 

On behalf of the entire Court, I thank you for your contribution to that important work. 

Very truly yours, 

~<~ 
Luis A. Gonzalez 

cc: Harvey Fishbein 

LAG:dt 


